
To whom it may concern,

I would like to convey my support for the Northern Beaches Councils previous decisions to refuse the 
development application (REV2021/0006) at 181 Allambie Road, Allambie Heights. I hope that the council 
continues to protect the fragile ecosystems in and around the Manly Dam catchment. 

Kind Regards,

Sent: 3/07/2021 7:48:54 PM
Subject: Support for Rejection of 181 Allambie Road Development.

Sam Pigram
Lead Process Engineer

Rincon Mining Pty Ltd
Suite 5 Level 10, 189 Kent Street, Sydney, NSW, Australia, 2000
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